Tilstock C.E. Primary School and Nursery Newsletter

Homework
Everyone in Years 3 - 6 should have now received their spellings and times table homework. If you cannot find it in your child’s
bag then please pop into class where we will have spares.

Launch Event

The children will have brought home an A5 size card over the last couple of days advertising the launch event for the new
school uniform and logo. If you have not received it yet then the launch event will take place on Tuesday 30" January at
1.00 p.m. Don’t have too much dinner as there will be samples of the new school lunches for you to try!

Mr. Spicer’s Puzzle
| know that everyone missed it last week so here are two for this week!

e Name four days of the week that start with ‘'?
e A man was outside taking a walk, when it started to rain. The man didn’t have an umbrella and he wasn’t wearing a hat.
His clothes got soaked, yet not a single hair on his head got wet. How could this happen?

Remember to tell Mr. Spicer your answers for a Dojo point prize!




